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From: Carolyn Laronde <temagamicanoefestival@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 8:52 AM

To: Roxanne St. Germain

Cc:

Brian Koski; Burrows Debby - councillor @ work; Carol Lowery; Dan O'Mara; John Harding; Lorie
Hunter; Ron Prefasi

Subject: Temagami Canoe Festival - FedNor Application
Attachments: TCF to MOT - Request as lead applicant for FedNor grant 2019.pdf

Good morning,

We are requesting that Municipality of Temagami be the lead applicant on a funding application to FedNor
for Temagami Canoe Festival, scheduled on July 19-21, 2019.

Please see the attached letter seeking approval at the next Council meeting or COW.

Thank you,
Carolyn
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TEMAGAMI CANOE FESTIVAL P.O. Box 482, Temagami, Ontario POH 2HO
, \ Email: temagamicanoefestival@gmail.com Website: www.temagamicanoefestival.com

October 18, 2018

Municipality of Temagami
P.O. Box 220,
Temagami, ON POH 2HO0
To Mayor and Council:

RE: Request to act as Lead Applicant to FedNor for Temagami Canoe Festival

Temagami Canoe Festival is seeking funding through FedNor’s Northern Ontario
Development Program - Community Economic Development.
http:/fednor.gc.ca/eic/site/fednor-fednor.nsf/eng/fn02348.html

Temagami Canoe Festival is not a registered not-for-profit organization and
therefore we are requesting the Municipality of Temagami act as the lead applicant
for the purposes of tourism and marketing of Temagami. The application and
processing will be arranged on our end, as well as any final reporting.

Temagami Canoe Festival provides positive economic impacts for Temagami
businesses and the surrounding areas and the promotion of arts and culture is a
benefit to the community in a quality of life aspect.

The 5" annual Temagami Canoe Festival is scheduled on July 19-21, 2019. If you
have any questions please don't hesitate to contact me.

Thank you,

Carolyn Laronde
Project Coordinator



